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The  Reno-Tahoe  International  Airport  will  add  eight  new
flights, and some will start this month.

Four flights will be added on a seasonal basis for holiday and
ski travel through the first quarter of 2010, and four more
will be added on a year-round basis, airport officials said.

In January, the number of flights from Reno-Tahoe will grow to
63, marking the first increase in the number of departures
since the jet fuel crisis began in July of 2008.
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